Donald Beautification Meeting July 27, 2020 Virtual Meeting via WebEx

Baby Time:

Heidi reported that she will not be able to attend next meeting because she is having her baby boy the first week of September. She will be taking all of September off and won't be at the DBG Meeting or help at the Clean Up Day. We are excited to see Orests' new brother.

Park News:

We will be going through the names submitted for the Park at the next meeting. Gerry will put together a list of all the submissions and bring to the meeting.

Heidi talked to the City Engineer about making some sort of a stabilizer so that we don't have to set the tires so deep in the Tireland. He agreed with Mike Mader's idea and they are working on this project.

Due to Covid we decided to plan on the park dedication until Spring, 2021. We also have with the restroom construction. Gerry will go back and put together a budget based on what had been planned previously for next meeting discussion.

Heidi suggested that we have a person to be our liaison for this. She said that way someone can keep on top of what is going on with workshop, etc. We thought Paula would be good for this and Krista said she will talk to her.

Grant Money:

We were awarded an \$1180 Grant for economic development. We discussed ideas about how to use the money. Planters were mentioned by Connie and she volunteered to research costs.

We also talked about painting the fire hydrants and Krista, and Naomi will be researching this idea.

Connie brought up the Kiosk idea again. Heidi said that Gloria wouldn't have the money from her grant for the Kiosk so we will be looking into this project. Gloria was unable to make the meeting so we will discuss next meeting when Gloria can be there.

Sidewalk Project:

Heidi reported that the first invoices were sent out for payment. This is for the month of August.

Clean Up Day:

Heidi said that our budget is \$2200. We will be getting 2 dumpsters and 1 yard debris container. We'll also be collecting batteries and glass. Instead of taking meds the sheriff will be giving out something that we can take home to dissolve our meds and put in garbage. It's a new way of disposal. It will be held in the GK Parking lot which Mike believes will be a better space for distancing. People will be asked to unload their own stuff. If they can't do it, they will be asked to stay in vehicle while we unload. We will collect a donation or they can drop off at city hall. There will be no curb service this year. It will be from 8-12 noon or until dumpsters are full.

That's all for this time!

Next meeting is the 17^{th} of August, 6:30-7:30pm, via Webex. To get into the meeting, go to the web site under DBG tab and there is a button to push. Heidi has made it very simple for us to get into the meetings.

Gerry Waller